
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Marty Ginty <martyginty@comcast.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 1:11 PM 
To: Melissa Paul-Leto <mleto@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Cc: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: 701 Windsor 
 
I own the home at 621 Elizabeth St and I am aware that the Jennifer and Kevin Trapani plan to renovate 
the structure at 701 Windsor, at the rear of their home at 627 Elizabeth. 
As a neighbor of the Trapani’s, I have no concerns about the project and I think it will improve the 
neighborhood when it is completed. 
Thank you. 
Marty Ginty 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


